
Recruitment text to publicize TA listening session opportunity

Opportunity Alert: Seeking program administrator and practitioner perspectives for listening sessions 

– Responses needed by <DATE>!

Do you have experience providing or receiving technical assistance in a state or local TANF agency, 

employment and training program, or other human services program serving people with low incomes? 

The Office of Planning, Research, and Evaluation (OPRE) and the Office of Family Assistance (OFA) in the 

Administration for Children and Families (ACF) invite you to participate in a virtual listening session. 

These sessions aim to gather a wide range of perspectives to inform ACF’s understanding of the 

technical assistance needs, challenges, and opportunities in the field. ACF specifically seeks to broaden 

its knowledge of both programmatic technical assistance and research- or evaluation-related technical 

assistance that can improve services. Listening session participants will have the opportunity to provide 

input that will help to inform ACF’s future provision of technical assistance. All participants will receive a 

nominal honorarium at the conclusion of the session. For additional information on the date/time of 

each session and to receive a registration link, email opreconvening@air.org by <DATE>. Registration 

will remain open until all spots are filled.   
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